
Supply issue:

Oestradiol (Estradot) Patches

Supply of all patches is very limited because of global 
supply issues. Your pharmacist may not be able to fill 
your prescription.   

Supply of patches can change rapidly and varies around the 
country. We understand how frustrating a supply issue can be. 

We expect this issue to continue through 2024 and likely for 
some time into 2025.  

More information: 
www.pharmac.govt.nz/oestradiol
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